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Roberts Speedway 

35 MPH 
Just Right 

45 MPH 
Too Fast 

Survey Petition #1: Lower the speed 
limit through Roberts to 35 MPH for 

community and visitor safety. 

Radar speed 
signs. Roberts 

needs them too! 

Our Mission: Committed to advocating for the 
Roberts community's needs and requests for a 

safe, functional and aesthetic result from 
MDT's Hwy 212 re-construction improvements. 

Check the bulletin 
board in the Roberts 
post office for RISC 

updates.  
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COMMITMENT 
TO 

COMMUNITY 

Please feel free to express your concerns directly 
to MDT via their outreach consultant: 

Glenn Oppel 
glenno@strategies360.com 

Complete our online survey at https://tinyurl.com/RISCsurvey 
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Complete our online survey at https://tinyurl.com/RISCsurvey 

https://tinyurl.com/RISCsurvey

